
1349 Western Road, London 

Focused Environmental Impact Study 

Received from consultants April 13, 2022 

Reviewed for EEPAC by S. Levin and B. Samuels 

Appreciate the 30 m buffer 

Please clarify when the two year warranty period ends and when the monitoring begins 

Encourage further removal of buckthorn along north side of Burnlea Way to reduce the number 
of sources of reintroduction of buckthorn 

If there is a future need to install signage regarding the renaturalization, the following sign could 
be referred to:   

https://www.dropbox.com/s/q8f69nrj77bscc9/MVHF_Interpretive_Sign_Design1_V3.pdf?dl=0 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/q8f69nrj77bscc9/MVHF_Interpretive_Sign_Design1_V3.pdf?dl=0

